
Wenonah Historical Society 

General Membership Meeting 

The Wenonah Historical Society (WHS) held their annual “Meet and Greet” on Friday, September 9, 

2022 at the Jack Sheppard Community Center.  President Charlie Horan welcomed members and guests 

to this social event.  No formal business was transacted. 

The theme for the evening was “All Aboard – The Last Train of Summer”.  We thank Vicki McCall and 

Gustavo DeMaia for chairing the event.  They were assisted by Lou McCall, David Carter, Barb Capelli, 

and Larry Smith.  The decorations and food were outstanding.  If you were there you already know that; 

if you missed it, you can probably find some photos. 

We hope to see all our members and friends at the Wenonah Cemetery Walk on Saturday, October 8 

from 1:00 to 3:00 PM. 

 

Submitted by Jennie McQuaide, Secretary 

 


